Knights of Columbus

Council 2084, Greenville, Ml
Meeting Minutes: January 26, 2023

The general meeting was preceded by pizza and fellowship followed by an Exemplification which
added two new members to our order, Sean Truba and Isaac Rewa .

Meeting followed with opening Prayer and pledge of allegiance led by our Chaplin and our Grand
Knight. 24 members were in attendance. No Previous minutes were available.

Chaplin's report : Fr. Jim- talked about the market for kids and that they had a great time and were
very enthusiastic. There were various booths set up by various groups. One group was the Knights
of Columbus and they told people about the Greenville K of C and that they bought an ultrasound
machine for the local Woman's center and they were quite impressed. They also received hats from
the Knights witch the were very pleased with. They also met a group walking with Moms in Need.

° Last night we met with Habitat for Humanity. They are very excited
about the building projects coming up and hoping to get more help from our
community.
° Have you heard about the Green Rosary Group. They have green
glow-in-the-dark rosaries to bring light to the world through prayer.
Grand Knights Report;
° At the Diocesan meeting the Supreme Council wants to set up a new events

meeting separate from our regular monthly meeting. The Grand Knight read a little
about it with more to come at future meetings. We need the pastors permission and
involvement before we can proceed. This is a pilot program.

o We are holding the District Free Throw this Sunday. Volunteers needed.

° Next the Fish Fry's are coming up soon. Ralph is in charge of this. Had
a slight discussion will know more at next meeting.

No treasure report:
Membership report: Kevin Norton

Welcomed the two new knights and everyone attended the Exemplification. It was mentioned at the
diocesan meeting that we are one of a few councils who are bringing in new members. The State
Deputy mentioned that we need new members to carry out the programs of the order. And we need
people to help do the good work that we do.

Program Director: Tom Russell

° Pie sales will be coming up soon. I will be working on dates and cost of pies and get
back to you ASAP. Hope to start taking orders the second week in February.



